
 
 

 
May 7, 2015 

 
 
 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha 

Unified School District will hold a special meeting at Thursday, May 21, 

2015, at 5:30 P.M. in the ESC Boardroom located at 3600-52nd Street, 

Kenosha.  The purpose of this meeting is for interview and selection of a 

construction manager for the Athletics Facilities Referendum projects. 

The Board may convene in closed session immediately following this 

special meeting (see attached notice).  Following the closed session, the 

Board may reconvene in open session to take action regarding hiring of a 

construction manager. 

  There will be an opportunity for views and comments by the public 

at the conclusion of the selection process.  

 
 
 
     Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 

       Superintendent of Schools 

 
 

 


	Superintendent of Schools

